
 

 

SATURNA ISLAND FIRE PROTECTION SOCIETY 

 

POLICY #4 GREY HOUSE USAGE  
Adopted: February 1, 2018 

Amended: January 13, 2025 

 
Policy 

Effective February 1st, 2018, all user groups must provide SIFPS a written confirmation/proof 

that members of the community group and their guests are covered by Commercial 

General Liability insurance before approval is given to use the building. 

 


